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NASC Launch Regional TG20 Presentations For Principal Contractor 
Temporary Works Consultants  
 
The NASC is organising two regional TG20 presentations (North/South) – aimed directly at 
assisting principal contractor temporary works consultants. 
 The purpose of these presentations will be to promote the wider adoption of TG20 
by principal contractors generally. It will also seek to dispel any myths about TG20, whilst 
encouraging the wider use of NASC member companies for scaffolding requirements. 
 As an added incentive in addition to the free presentation by industry experts, 
temporary works consultants attending the presentations will each receive a 
complimentary TG20 full suite (one full suite per principal contractor represented at each 
location). 
 The TG20 presentations will take place on the following dates at the following 
locations: 
 
10.30am Thursday 11 May 2017 (North) 
Thorpe Park Hotel & Spa, 1150 Century Way, Thorpe Park, Leeds, West Yorkshire LS15 8ZB 
See here for location details. 
 
10.30am Tuesday 23 May 2017 (South) 
The Chamber of Shipping, 30 Park St, London, SE1 9EQ 
See here for location details. 
 
The proposed format and timings for the NASC regional TG20 presentations are as follows: 
 
 10.00am Registration (Tea/Coffee) 
 10.30am Welcome, housekeeping and introduction 
 10.35am Why Use an NASC Member? Rick Statham (Safety & Access Ltd) 
 10.50am TG20: an overview, incorporating proposed enhancements including  
 version 1.2 of the TG20 eGuide Terry Roberts (CADS) 
 11.55am Protecting the Public: an overview of NASC guidance Rick Statham (Safety 
 & Access Ltd) 
 12.10pm Panel discussion to include Dave Mosley (NASC Director of Training and 
 CISRS Manager) 
 12.30pm Close & Sandwich lunch and networking session. 

https://www.thwaites.co.uk/hotels-and-inns/hotels/thorpe-park-hotel-leeds/contact/
https://www.ukchamberofshipping.com/contact-us/


 
  
 The intended audience is strictly temporary works consultants of principal 
contractors. Places will be confirmed directly with the temporary works consultant by 
NASC following registration, which can be made via email: enquiries@nasc.org.uk. 
 Robin James, NASC Managing Director said: “These events are an excellent 
opportunity for temporary works consultants working on all manner of construction 
projects to get the very latest scaffolding sector guidance and update their knowledge 
on tube and fitting scaffolding, TG20:13, SG4:15, CISRS training, NASC membership and 
much more. They have been a long time in the planning and we expect them to be a 
rewarding event for those attending.”   
 For further details on the NASC, a copy of the latest NASC 2017 Safety Report, 
information on recently reduced prices for TG20:13 publications, to order copies of SG4:15, 
for information on the latest Technical Guidance (TG) and Safety Guidance (SG) notes 
and more, including how to join, please visit the website.  
 

mailto:enquiries@nasc.org.uk
http://www.nasc.org.uk/

